
Ref. U-11011/01/2023-MEC     Dated: 19-09-2023 
 

NOTICE 
 

Urgent Attention Candidates:  
 
Medical Counselling Committee (MCC) of DGHS is in receipt of many requests 

from candidates who could not submit their fee at college during reporting for 

Round-3 of UG Counselling 2023 due to bank holiday or those who could not 

complete their admission formalities within stipulated time. 

 

In this regard, the competent authority has decided to re-open the reporting for 

Round-3 of UG Counselling 2023 upto 04:00 P.M of 20.09.2023 so that such 

candidates can report on their allotted seats. 
 
 

 

Notice posted on: 19.09.2023 

 
Office of MCC 
Email: adgme@nic.in 
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